



**Dear Applicant** 

## **Teacher of Computing**

Thank you for your interest in the post of Teacher of Computing at Lady Manners School. This post provides an outstanding opportunity for an enthusiastic, innovative and committed teacher to join the highly successful Computing Curriculum Area within the Computing and Technology Faculty. You will find supportive, experienced and friendly colleagues, with professional development for staff strongly encouraged, as we all work together to provide the best possible experience for students.

The successful candidate will be:

- outstanding students and supportive colleagues
- a highly successful Computing Curriculum Area across the 11-18 age range
- a tradition of excellent results well above national averages
- a wide ranging and exciting extra-curricular programme
- · support and development opportunities to help you progress in your teaching career
- · a strong induction programme

To assist you with your application the following documents are available:

- Information regarding the Computing and Technogy Faculty
- Job Description
- Person Specification
- Application Form

Completed application forms should be returned to the Headteacher by **9.00 am Monday 25 March 2024**. The application form must be accompanied by a supporting letter which should address:

- why you would like to work at Lady Manners School and why you are a suitable candidate for this post
- your own approaches to teaching and learning
- how you would contribute to the development of an already successful faculty and school

Please note that this post may be offered on a one-year temporary basis in the first instance.

Thank you for your interest in this post. I genuinely hope that you are encouraged to apply for this important role at Lady Manners School and appreciate the time and effort needed to complete such an application. Should you be called to interview, you will be contacted with further details. If you do not hear back from us within two weeks, please assume your application has not been successful on this occasion, and I wish you every success in your future career.

We look forward to receiving your application and working with the successful candidate.

Yours sincerely

G Peat Headteacher

Headteacher: G Peat BA (Hons) NPQH

Shutts Lane, Bakewell, Derbyshire, DE45 1JA

Tel: 01629 812671 Email: info@ladymanners.derbyshire.sch.uk Website: www.ladymanners.derbyshire.sch.uk













